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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] School Board & Town Council Workshop - 4/22 6:00/pm
1 message

Penny Jordan <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org> Sun, Apr 21, 2024 at 1:01 PM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

I just wanted to make sure the whole team is aware that there is a joint School Board/Town Council Workshop on April
22nd. It starts at 6:/00pm. The First part of the meeting is the presentation and discussion of the 2025 School Budget.
The second half of the meeting is a presentation by Harriman of the three options, Matt will present tax implications
and there will be discussion and questions from SB & TC. 

Wanted you to know about the meeting in case you want to attend or tune in.
  
Penelope (Penny) Jordan
21 Wells Road 
penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org
207-671-5341
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